
 

 

 

 

 
Notice of Eligibility and Short Listing 

 

30 August 2017 

BISWANATH MAITI 

Vice-President 

DASTUR INTERNATIONAL INC. 

650 From Road Suite 158 

Paramus, NJ 07652 USA 

 

 Thru:  LUDWIG JOHN H. PASCUAL 
           Authorized Representative 

 

Dear VP Maiti: 

 

1. The Metals Industry Research and Development Center (MIRDC) (hereinafter called “Procuring Entity” has received 

financing from the Government of the Philippines (GOP) through the DTI-PCIEERD-GIA  toward the cost of 

Technical and Economic Feasibility Study to Determine the Most Suitable Ironmaking Technology for the Value 

Adding of the Philippine Magnetite Resources Project. The Procuring Entity intends to apply a portion of the funds 

in the amount of Two Million Pesos only (PhP2,000,000.00) to eligible payments under the contract for Consultancy 

Service for the Conduct of Pre-Feasibility Study on the Setting Up of a PH Ironmaking Facility for which the 

Bidding Documents is issued. 

2. The Procuring Entity now invites bids to provide the following Consulting Services:  please refer to the Terms of 

Reference of the project entitled, Consultancy Service for the Conduct of Pre-Feasibility Study on the Setting Up of a 

PH Ironmaking Facility. 

3. More details on the services are provided in the Terms of Reference (TOR) for the project. 

4. The Consultant shall be selected and employed in accordance with Quality  Based Evaluation (QBE) procedures as 

described in the Bidding Documents. 

5. This notice has been addressed to short listed consultant: DASTUR INTERNATIONAL INC., rated_90%.  It is not 

permissible for you to transfer this invitation to any other consultant. 

6. The Bidding Documents may be acquired at BAC Secretariat, Metals Industry Research and Development Center 

(MIRDC), General Santos Avenue, Bicutan, Taguig City during office hours, from 9:00a.m. to 4:00 p.m. upon 

payment of an applicable fee for the Bidding Documents, pursuant to the latest Guidelines issued by the GPPB, in the 

amount of TWO THOUSAND PESOS only (P2,000.00). 

7. The Metals Industry Research and Development Center will hold a Pre-Bid Conference on September 4, 2017 at 9:00 

a.m. at Mercury Conference Room, 3/F Gold Building, Metals Industry Research and Development Center, General 

Santos Avenue, Bicutan, Taguig City which shall be open to short listed consultant.  

                                      Yours sincerely, 

             Sgd. 

           AUREA T. MOTAS 

                     BAC Chairman 

 


